
 

Please check your App 
messages for the link to 

the letter about the  
Uniform Shop 

(operating Saturday 
22nd October). Any 

preloved uniform     
donations will be   

gratefully received via 
the School Office. 

Thank you. 

 

We would also like to 
say a big thank you to 
Miss Ashfaq for all her 
help and support with 

the children at Wibsey. 
Good luck in your new 

post from all at 
Wibsey. 

School Lunches 

From the 31st of         
October FM, our Bradford 

Council school meals        
provider, have informed 

us they are having to 
raise their daily prices by 
5p. This takes a school 

lunch from £1.95 to 
£2.00. 

I am satisfied through my 
conversations with them 

that they have looked 
really carefully at their 

costs and am reassured 
that they have worked 
hard getting the best 
deals they can from        

suppliers and  contractors 
they work with.  

As well as facing         
increased food prices 

( we will have all noticed 
through our own food 

shopping) they are facing         

 

increased staffing costs. 
This is something that I 

am having to build in with 
our  wider school staff. 

No price increases are 
welcome but I believe 

that at £2.00 the school 
lunch still represents 

good  value for money for 

you as families. 

 

The children have 
been working really 
hard preparing for 
their best singing 

voices for the      
Harvest Assembly. 

The collection      
continues on Monday 

and Tuesday next 
week. 
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Please note—water 
only in bottles in 

school. Strictly no other 
drinks unless certified 
by school for medical 

reasons 

Lunch Menu 

Next week’s menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Meat Sausage/Vegan 
Sausage      

Tuesday  

Meat Lasagne/Halal 

Lasagne 

Wednesday  

Roast Gammon/Halal 

Roast Chicken 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato  

Pizza/ Halal BBQ  Pizza      

Friday 

Fish Finger/ Vegetable  

Burrito 

Have a    

super  

weekend    

Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher 

Year 4 Rivers Fieldtrip 
 

Continuing our exciting 

out of school fieldwork, 

Year 4 went out  working 

at various locations in 

the Dales on river flow. 

This was another no 

contribution trip funded 

by school using the   

minibuses. 

 




